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I am writing in order to officially comment on the repeal or amending of the &amp;quot;roadless rule,&amp;quot;

especially as it applies to the Tongass National Forest. As an Alaskan resident I would like to state for the record,

I am adamantly opposed to this change. This region of Alaska has adapted to living within this rule and has

worked to bolster tourism and fishing industries, which would be harmed by backing off of this now. Furthermore,

changing this rule caters to the outdated old-growth, clear-cut logging industry and shows blatant disregard for

everyday Alaskans who rely on and enjoy salmon, wildlife, clean water, abundant subsistence resources, and

beautiful natural scenery. I am against it.

 

Thank you,
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